
 

  
  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  
  
  

      
   

  
   
  

 
 

   
 
 
 

   
   

      

 
 
 

  
 

  
  

 
   

 
 

  
  

    
  

     

 
 

  
 

 

   
   

 
 

   
 
 

  
 

 

Chambers Flat Road Upgrade 
Project update, December 2022 

Barcode 
The resident 
Address 
Suburb 

Dear resident 

Logan City Council is improving a 
3.8-kilometre section of Chambers 
Flat Road, from Mount Lindesay 
Highway (Munruben) to just north of 
Kings Way (Chambers Flat). This 
upgrade will deliver a safer and 
smoother road, with better flood 
resilience. For more information, 
visit: 
www.logan.qld.gov.au/chambers-
flat-road-upgrade 

Cultural heritage management 
Following clearing works for the new 
Norris Creek Bridge in July 2022, cultural 
artefacts were uncovered within the work 
area. Activities have been paused while 
we work with the local Traditional Owners 
to protect cultural values on site. 

We thank the community and road users 
for their patience while we ensure local 
cultural significance is managed 
appropriately. Residents will be notified 
before works restart. 

Looking forward: reopening of 
Chambers Flat Road at Norris 
Creek 
With project works unlikely to recommence 
before the end of the year, traffic will be 
reopened in both directions from early 
December 2022. We appreciate the 
feedback the community has provided in 
relation to the closure. We are pleased to 
bring this change whilst we respond to the 
cultural heritage matters on site. 

The single direction road closure will be 
reinstated when the project recommences. 
We will advise the community and road 
users in advance of any future changes. 

Drone technology 
Is it a bird? Is it a plane? No, it’s a survey 
drone! From time to time, you may notice 
drones in use above the work zone. Drone 
technology allows accurate mapping of 
ground levels along the project corridor and 
data collection to map, calculate and track 
materials. If you would like to know more 
about drone activities, contact SEE Civil 
Community Liaison on 0457 477 543. 

www.logan.qld.gov/chambers-flat-road-upgrade


 

 

   

   
 

 
   
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
  

 
  

  
  

  
 

 

 
   

 
  

 

 

 

New homes for wildlife 

As part of our commitment to protecting local 
ecological values, we’ve installed 39 nest box 
homes for a range of species including 
kookaburras, wood ducks, lorikeets, pythons, 
and possums. Nest boxes provide habitat for 
wildlife and help to replace trees removed for 
the widening of Chambers Flat Road. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE 
AND COOPERATION 
We will keep you updated on project activities 
and changes. We thank you for your patience 
while we deliver this important road upgrade. 
We continue to invest in a record number of 
major road upgrades and drainage projects to 
lead Logan City into the future. 

Contact us 
To discuss project activities and traffic 
management, connect with our team by phone 
on 07 3412 4551, or email us at 
RoadComms@logan.qld.gov.au. 

mailto:RoadComms@logan.qld.gov.au
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